Seniorat Anglistik

Kármánstr. 17/19

52056 Aachen

seniorat-anglistik@lists.rwth-aachen.de
To all the people related to or fond of 

any kind of Anglophone matters whatsoever

(Can one do more to cover it all?)

Aachen, 12 November 2001

Dear members of the Institute!

We are very pleased to invite you to the Anglistenfete on 21st November 2001. 

Location is as usual the Malteserkeller and the “best party of all” starts at 8 p.m.

There will be lists in the library for those who insist on free entrance and would like to do some “service” instead, like Thekendienst or selling tickets.

Attached please find a flyer for the party. It would be kind if you passed this round in your classes.

We look forward to meeting you all on that occasion.

Best,

Seniorat Anglistik.

